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April XX, 2023 

Municipality of Lakeshore 
419 Notre Dame Street,  
Belle River, ON NOR 1A0 
 

Attn: Brianna Coughlin 

Re: Charitable Gaming Centre Relocation; cGaming Permits 

 

Dear Mrs. Coughlin, 

Effective the date of opening of the cGaming Centre in Lakeshore, all current cGaming Permits currently 
issued by the Town of Tecumseh will transfer to the Municipality of Lakeshore, including the Eligibility and Use 
of Proceeds review. All such cGaming Permits will expire on September 30, 2023.   

The temporary transfer period waives the Municipality of Lakeshore from any of the eligibility requirements 
conditional upon opening the charitable gaming centre in Lakeshore. 

The Municipality of Lakeshore will thereafter issue new OLG Charitable Gaming Permits to eligible 
organizations, effective the period October 1, 2023 to March 30, 2024.   

We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this regard. 

Please feel free to contact the writer should you have questions about anything contained herein. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Fraser  
Senior Director, Charitable Gaming 
 
cc:  David Pridmore, Chief Gaming Officer  

Valerie Braun, Director Relationship Management, Charitable Gaming 
 


